
Dear Secretary 
 
The shortcomings and abuses of human rights carried out by the immigration 
department against people entrusted to their care have now become public 
knowledge. 
The former head of this department is not the Australian ambassador to 
Indonesia.  To show that we in Australia do care about the way people are 
treated I propose that the new ambassador be removed from his post immediately. 
 
John Schindler 
Denmark  WA   




